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24 May 2018 

 

Gloria Fraser 

Email: fyi-request-7917-80ba691f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Dear Gloria 

 

Official information request  

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 23 May 2018 for gender-

affirming healthcare services provided by the Wairarapa DHB. 

We received your request on 23 May 2018. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as 

possible and in any event no later than 21 June 2018, being 20 working days after the day your request was 

received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that 

timeframe. 

If the information requested cannot be made available without substantial collation, under section 18(f) and 

section 18A(1)(a) of the Official Information Act 1982 we may refuse the request or fix a charge under 

section 15. If your request falls into this category we will inform you as soon as possible. 

If any additional factors come to light that are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us 

so that these can be taken into account.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Caroline van Deventer 

Communications Administrator 
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